
 

                                                                                                                                                                      

                               

                                                  

 

 

Colorado Gun Collectors Association 

 

    Dear CGCA Members, 

        

   Our next meeting will be April 16, 2024 at the American Legion Post 1; 7:00PM. 

   Our program is “Sharps 1874 Sporting and Target Rifles” by Jim Beman. 

    

   We had a very informative meeting last month, with many members bringing  

   their favorite gun.  We had a very large selection of guns, a wide variety of 

   types and years. Participation was great!  Thanks to everyone who contributed 

   by bringing a gun and sharing a story.    

    

    If you have news or an article that you would like to share, please contact us. 

 

       It’s coming soon 
    Our Gun Show is May 17,18, and 19, 2024.  (Thursday, May 16 is setup day.)   
    We will be in Greeley at the Greeley Event Center at Island Grove. 

  

                      We still have tables available.  
    Please contact Dave Weddle, 720-482-0167 CGCAShow@cgca.com 

        

    Please help us out by volunteering.  We have various areas that we need     

    assistance.  We could use volunteers beginning May 16-19.  If you can volunteer,      

    contact Scott Anderson.  Scott’s phone number is: 303-761-2833 

   

                          If you have questions, please contact: 

     Tom Hillman, President 720-401-7620   President@cgca.com 

     Cindy Jewell, Secretary/treasurer 303-750-5645; sectreas@cgca.com 

     Dave Weddle, Show Chairman 720-482-0167   CGCAShow@cgca.com  

 

     Please visit our website at www.CGCA.com for club news and updates.         
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